
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 1/14/2011 8:39:14 AM
To: 'Banks, Juliane' (juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov)

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Poster boards

Hi Juliane, thanks for the reminder! Bill Stock will coordinate with vou on picking them up next week. If
the Panel would like to have maps in the future, we can cedar 
Thanks for your help facilitating these meetings. Have a nice 
Trina

/ide them.
id,

From: Banks, Juliane [mailto:juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2011 8:26 AM 
To: Horner, Trina 
Subject: Poster boards

Good morning Trina,

Tom left the two PG&E-San Bruno explosion site poster boards at our office. I’m not sure if 
this was intentionally or not, so I wanted to let you know. I’m happy to hold them for the 
Panel’s future use if that was the intended idea. Please just let me know.

Thanks and have a great day!

Juliane

415.703.2284

SB GT&S 0054793
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